
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ontario Veterinary College Dean Search Committee 
 

VETERINARIAN REPRESENTATIVE NOMINATION FORM 
 

Nominations are being sought for one (1) veterinarian with continuing appointment from within the 
Ontario Veterinary College to the Search Committee for the Dean, Ontario Veterinary College. 

Eligibility 
 

• To be eligible to stand for election the veterinarian must hold a continuing appointment and have 
availability to attend search committee meetings. These are tentatively scheduled as follows: 
➢ May 22, 2025 3:00-4:30pm Committee meeting #1; In-person with a virtual option  
➢ June 2, 2025 11:00-11:50am Committee meeting #2; Virtual 
➢ September 16, 2025 1:30-3:00pm  Committee meeting #3; In-person with a virtual option 
➢ September 24 and 25 (full days) Committee meeting #4; Virtual interviews of Long List 

candidates 
➢ October 29, 30, 31, 2025 Short List Interviews; public process 
➢ November 20, 2025 10:30am-12:00pm Committee meeting #5; In-person with a virtual option 

 
• All veterinarians currently holding a continuing-track, continuing appointment, or in a contractually 

limited appointment of one year or more in the Ontario Veterinary College are eligible to nominate and 
vote.  

 
Instructions 

1. An electronic copy of this form with signatures plus a brief bio of the veterinarian being nominated 
(less than 200 words) must be received no later than 4:00 pm on Monday, May 12, 2025. 

Submit to Sheila Prickett, Executive Assistant, Office of the Provost & Vice-President (Academic), by email 
spricket@uoguelph.ca. 

 

2. Nominations must be signed by two (2) nominators. 
 

Nominee’s Name: 

College / Department: 

Signature: 

Nominator’s Name: 

College / Department: 

Signature: 

Seconder’s Name: 

College / Department: 

Signature: 
 

50 Stone Road East 
Guelph, Ontario, Canada N1G 2W1 
T 519-824-4120  
uoguelph.ca 
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